
BACKGROUNDER ON FUNDING CRISIS AT THE GLOBAL FUND
RELEASED

RESULTS, a U.S.-based international anti-poverty advocacy organisation, has produced a “Global Fund
Backgrounder” for World TB Day 2012, which falls on 24 March. The backgrounder is intended to help
supporters of the Global Fund draw attention to the funding crisis at the Fund and explain how the crisis
affects TB programming.

A copy of the backgrounder is available by sending an email to Kolleen Bouchane (
kbouchane@results.org) or Mandy Slutsker (mslutsker@results.org) at RESULTS.
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